
 

       

 

           

 

            

 

 

WELFARE POLICY – STUDENTS UNDER 18 YEARS OF AGE 

 

Norwich Study Centre (NSC) takes the welfare of our students and staff seriously. Special 

attention is given to the welfare of students under the age of 18. Students under the age of 18 are 

taken care of in line with the policies stated below: 

 

When any changes (emotional / physical) are noticed, the Safeguarding Officer / Director talks to 

the student to discern the problem and help find a solution. Once an issue has been raised, the 

school keeps in close contact with parents / guardians / leaders. Good communication between 

the school, students and parents / guardians / leaders is essential to manage any concerns and 

resolve matters promptly. 

 

Out of school hours, there is an emergency number. All students are shown the emergency 

number when they start at the school and the number is in their handbook and on their student 

card. The homestay providers and students can call this number in case of an emergency.  
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